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“Discover, nurture 
and share God’s gifts” 

  PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

 
 to: 

Mia for achieving 

her Bronze 

Brownie award! 

 

 

 

Elisha for achieving  

  her Gymnastics  

    Grade 2 award! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Archie has 

been working incredibly hard over 

the past year with his pony, Alfie 

and entered his first jumping 

event on Easter Monday in 

Cheltenham winning lots of 

fantastic rosettes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     THANK YOU  

to Ralph and Verity who did a 

wonderful job selling their 

Mother’s Day cards, raising enough 

money to buy a large number of 

dinosaur books.  Ralph & Verity 

carefully chose the books 

themselves; there is a lovely 

selection of fiction and fact.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flo, Toby, Henry & Oscar  

had a fantastic time at “The 

Gunpowder Plot” 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back; I hope you all had a 
wonderful Easter break.  Thank you 
to everyone who sent in their Golden 
Easter Egg Hunt pictures, well done 
in finding the egg – a little more 
difficult than last year but just as 
fun.  Please see attached for the 
wonderful collage of pictures. 

Thank you to Charlotte Wilford for 
visiting Tower this morning: they 
really enjoyed seeing you and asking 
lots of questions (see pg.2). 

Congratulations to TOWER Class 

for the best attendance and 
punctuality this week. 

 Attendance Punctuality 

T 97.9% 100% 

SH 95.7% 92.3% 

SD 92.0% 98.3% 

 

Please remember that if your child 

is unwell and therefore unable to 

attend school, you should ring the 

School Office on 01386 725235 

between 8.309.00am. This is in 

line with Government policy to 

notify unexplained absences and is 

aimed at safeguarding students.  

Considerable work is undertaken to 

support students whose attendance 

is impacted for a variety of health 

or other issues.  I cannot emphasise 

enough the fact that good school 

attendance significantly correlates 

to success in life. 

Thank you to Reverend Katryn for 
coming in and leading a Collective 
Worship about thankfulness (our 
Christian Value for this half-term). 

Sue Nash Yoga: Please see the 
information under the dates.  I do 
hope some of you are able to take 
her up on her kind offer. 

Please see pg.3: a special Thank You 
to us all from everyone at Building 
Futures in Malawi.  I thought you 
would like to see how much they 
appreciate our fundraising and we 
look forward to welcoming Lameck 
again in the future. 

Overbury Cricket: see pg.2 for info.  

If you have any questions or 
concerns at any time, please do 
come and see me. 

Best wishes,  Emma Ross 

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday: Move More Multi-Skills: Years 1-5 

 Art Club: External: Years 1-5 

Tuesday: Private Music Lessons  

 Move More Sports: Years 1-5 

 AT Soccer Club: External 

Wednesday: Forest School: Tower Class 

 Rugby Club: Years 1-5 

Thursday: Construction Club: Years R-5 

 Rounders:  Years 1-5  

 Gardening: Years 2-5 

Friday: Netball: Years 2-5 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

18 April Swimming Gala: Evesham 

22 April Sundial: Residential (3 Days) 

   1 May Sundial: Bell-Boating Practice  

   6 May Bank Holiday: School Closed 

   7 May Everyone in to School   

24 May MAYPOLE  /  End of Half-Term  
 

27 May  31 May Half-Term 

 

   3 June TED Day: No Children in School  

   4 June Everyone back to School   

Please refer back to these dates regularly as they 

are updated every newsletter. 

SUE NASH YOGA 

Sue Nash holds a weekly Yoga session in the 

school hall every Thursday evening 

(6.307.30pm).    She has just had a couple 

of spaces come available and has kindly 

offered them up to school parents first.   

If you are interested, please contact Sue  

on:   07890 734782 

or by email at:  sue@suenash.co.uk  

or see her website for details: 

https://www.suenash.co.uk/ 

mailto:sue@suenash.co.uk
https://www.suenash.co.uk/

